
WELCOME BACK TO 2020
5pm-7pm, Wednesday 5th February, 2020

Family Picnic Night, St Josephs Primary School

Our school PSA invites families to bring a picnic tea to the playground at 
school. You may like to bring a picnic rug and some chairs.

This is an opportunity to meet the families from your child/ren’s 2020 
classroom. It is also a great opportunity to catch up with everyone after the 

Summer holidays and to celebrate the start of our new school year.

Thursday 6th February, 2020 is a backup date for this event.


